
 
 

 

July 31, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Stakeholders: 
 
The week went well with the reopening of our day programs and the continued 
operations of our school.  We are grateful for your support and the work of our staff 
as we move forward through this pandemic and our “new normal”. 
 
We will be sure to send updates to you as they arise and invite you to ask any 
questions or bring any issues to our attention by emailing Contact@AmegoInc.org. 
 
We hope you have a nice weekend and look forward to sending updates to you next 
week. 
 
Thank you,  
 
  

 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
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